
North Crescent Primary School

Guiding Explorers of the Future

Dear Parents / Carers of Explorers,

IT’S CHRISTMAS! Ho, Ho, Ho, not long to go!

We would love for you to come along and enjoy your children’s nativity play on Wednesday 18th

December 2024. It’s always such a wonderful event with memories that last a lifetime. Please come and

join us if you can. We are delighted that this year we can have Little Explorers taking part in the Nativity

performance alongside Explorers.

Due to the popularity, we can offer 3 spaces per child to either the AM or PM performance. Each

performance can have a maximum of 50 seats so spaces will be allocated on a first come first served

basis with a deadline of 6th December 2024.

Any spare tickets after this point can then be allocated. Please complete the slip below with your

selection and return as soon as possible. Confirmation of spaces will be sent out.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs S Dobrin

EYFS Lead

Child’s Name: ________________________ Child’s Class: ________________________

Parent’s Name: _______________________

Number of

tickets required

Extra tickets

(if available)

Nativity Play Monday 18th December

9.15 am

2:00 pm
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